
Sandra, 
 
Thank you for your email.  I'm attaching my resume to summarize my background.  In 
addition, I am interested in joining the board in order to participate in discussions and 
recommendations regarding options for addressing mosquitoes in Lake Bluff.  I believe 
there are a number of safe and cost effective alternatives available and would like to 
ensure these are considered.  As a mother of four young children and a taxpayer, I am 
very conscious of, first, how taxpayer money is spent, and, second, whether our 
community is using the least toxic/most effective methods available.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Katy 

 


